16.

PROPOSED NOTABLE TREE SURVEY
SPREYDON-HEATHCOTE AREA

The Board considered a request for funding to assist with the continued
employment of John Thornton, who had been employed to carry out a tree survey
in the Fendalton-Waimairi area under the Employment Services Ace Employment
Scheme. The specified employment period prescribed in the Scheme has now
come to an end, and there is insufficient funding available to continue the survey
in the Spreydon-Heathcote area, as originally intended by the Parks Unit.

The Board resolved:

1. To alocate $5,000 from its 1999/2000 Discretionary Fund to contribute
towards the costs of conducting a tree survey in the Spreydon-Heathcote
area.

2. That, notwithstanding the alocation from the Discretionary Fund, the
project be considered aongside other Heritage Fund projects.



